
Cemetery Trustee walk-through Meeting at Appleton & Butler cemeteries

Thursday, July 16, 2020


6:30 pm

Present online:

Cynthia Krill, Trisha Whisman, Terry Verville


Terry and Cynthia & Trisha did a walk through Appleton and Butler cemeteries for a 
review of the cleanup the will be done to expose hidden headstones and repairs to 
badly needed headstones. Funds to come from The Expendable Trust Fund. Work to 
begin immediately.


One of the entrance posts to Butler Cemetery was knocked over and Terry contacted 
Russ M. About having the Highway Dept. erect it vertical again. 


Wilkins Cemetery, the hanging tree limb was removed.


Peterborough Marble & Granite Works will be contacted regarding the headstone 
repairs.


Meeting adjourned 7:40 pm.


Terry Verville



